Johnstown Saddle Club March 2, 2024 Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 6:02 pm.

Roll call of officers: all were present.

Secretary's report: February's minutes were approved as read.

Treasurer's report - February's report - We started with $5,171.88 in checking, we had one deposit totaling
$80 giving us an ending balance of $5,251.88. We started with $5,166.53 in Savings, we had one interest deposit
of $5.94, giving us an ending balance of $5,172.47. The total club balance was $10,424.35. The Royalty had a
beginning balance of $1,504.18 in Checking, they had two withdrawals totaling $496.16 giving them an ending
balance of $1,008.02. For their Savings account, they had a starting balance of $1,566.66 and a deposit of $1.80
in interest, giving them an ending balance of $1,568.46. The total balance for the Royalty is $2,576.48.

Royalty report: Deb reported that the Royalty were attending a Royalty clinic in Utah. They had discussed
having an Easter Egg hunt and if held will be on March 23rd at Pioneer Park, they are looking for donations for
this event.

Old Business: Nothing fo report.

New Business: Cleanup day was discussed, and a date and time was decided upon for April 13th at 9:00 am. The
arena owner, George Kupfner, was present, and he talked to the club about his intention of providing the arena to

us as a venue for children to participate in showing and gymkhana.

Banquet days were discussed, and two dates were given, November 9th and November 23rd. The final discussion
was to hold the banquet on November 9th,

New Members: Jamie was introduced again; she had attended the previous meeting. Stephanie and Joey from
Wyoming were introduced, we appreciate all three of you joining our club!

Member Time: The Davies mentioned that they had steers for slaughter or live purchase, please see them if you
are interested.

Serena asked that we make sure to change the address on the website and include directions to reach the new
arena.

Bills to be paid: None at this time but we will have an upcoming one for insurance.

Next meeting will be held April 6th at 6:00 pm, at Grace Place.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:24 pm.



